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Oregonians are opposed to any tax increases.  Especially when ODOT isn’t being 

held to a standard of responsibility.   

 

We can not afford the tax increases particularly in rural areas where we have to drive 

further to get groceries, take kids to school. Medical facilities.    

 

If and should be put to the vote of the people.  Any tax item should be voted on by 

the constituents it affects, but we all know it wouldn’t pass.   

 

Millions of dollars ODOT already has and the waste it, lose it, put it in projects that 

are ridiculous.  One of the transportation bill items is public transportation most of 

Oregon pays for it but is only available to Portland, Salem and maybe Eugene.  Mind 

you the rest of us don’t want it and definitely don’t want to pay for it! 

 

ODOT needs to live within their means just like your constituents do. 

 

Vote no on this bill. 


